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Comments: The current plan allows too many people at one time which is very destructive which needs to be

reduced to less than 12 people and their stock animals.  Grazing should no longer be allowed so that the

wilderness can be indeed wild.  This also means no trail construction (or reconstruction) and absolutely without

question should not allow motorized vehicles or tools which is not consistent with wilderness protection.  I support

the wilderness recommendations in Alternative D of the Revised Draft Forest Plan; however, they must be

improved by adding the entire 230,000 wild, roadless acres of the Gallatin Range as Recommend Wilderness in

the final forest plan.


